
 

 

 

 
 
 

Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  
celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

 

Monday 18th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 

Year 3 Striking and Fielding Festival – Newton Abbot College 
 

 
Our year 3 children have been invited to attend a ‘Striking and Fielding Festival’ at Newton 
Abbot College.  It will take place on Tuesday 23rd April, in the morning.  The event will be 
attended by many primary schools in our Newton Abbot learning community.  It will be a 
great opportunity for the children to develop their sporting skills alongside social 
communications and the ability to get to know the PE team at Newton Abbot College.  
 
They will be driven to the venue by coach and will be accompanied throughout the 
morning by Miss Wicks, Miss Louise and myself.  Your child will need their full PE kit (shorts or 
jogging bottoms, white t-shirt, trainers and their school jumper).  They will need to make sure 
they have a drink of water and bring a snack.  Although we are heading into British spring 
time, we cannot predict what the weather will be like.  To prepare for this, please make sure 
your child brings a coat. 
 
Please sign the attached reply slip and return it to myself to confirm your willingness to allow 

your child to take part.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Michaela Cousins 
Year 3 Learning Leader 
 


